
 

 

15 October 2019 

AUTHORISED BY STEWART LITTLE, GENERAL SECRETARY,  

PUBLIC SERVICE ASSOCIATION OF NSW, 160 CLARENCE STREET SYDNEY 

 

Important! PSA meeting about the Pay Equity outcome 

Come and hear about the historic win for SAS Staff from one of the PSA’s main witnesses for the pay 

equity case. 

PSA General Secretary, Stewart Little and former PSA President and principle witness in the case, Sue 

Walsh will be at Baulkham Hills North Public School next week to speak with members about the Pay 

Equity package. 

Come along, bring your colleagues and find out more about what this historic win means for you!   

4pm, Monday 21 October 2019 

Baulkham Hills North Public School 

2A Girralong Avenue  

Baulkham Hills  

Afternoon tea will be provided. 

Items for discussion   

• Why the PSA ran this important pay equity case 

• How the PSA put together the evidence 

• The historic outcome and what it means for you 

• Questions 

There will also be time for members to ask questions about different aspects of the package. 

RSVP now for this exciting event  

Email the PSA at schools@psa.asn.au with Baulkham Hills North PS in the subject line to register your 

attendance for catering purposes.  

This meeting is open to all SAS Staff. 

Membership forms will be available for those wishing to sign up on the day and all SAS Staff are 

encouraged to attend to hear more about this historic win and how it will affect you. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
schools@psa.asn.au%20

